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March 30, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by arbitrary deregulation. Congress has been removing

regulations far too fast to be thinking about the effects. This includes

regulations which are very important to a safe and fair society such as

internet privacy, retirement investments, dumping of waste and reporting

of foreign entanglements. The appearance is that small special interests

suggest removing or rewriting a regulation, offer some campaign money

and congress complies.

Please assure me that you will not sign such rollbacks before finding

out about their effects.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our government for the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


